
Lessly Razo Luna
617 n 16th st
Kansas City, KS 66102
(913) 333-8481
24lesraz@m.kckps.org

10th February 2023

Federal and State Affairs Committee
Capitol Building
Topeka KS
Anytown, ST 12345

Dear Rep. Will Carpenter and Committee

I am writing to urge you to support HB 2044, also known as the crown act. I
support this act because it is unfair treatment for someone to be denied a
service due to their hair. It is a part of their body that they cannot change or
choose and therefore should not be neglected because of it.

Sincerely, Lessly Razo Luna

Your Name
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